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The last two weeks have absolutely flown by! Last week the children spent their mornings in The 
Hive for their learning and this week has been a week full of science experiments! 

During history this week, we were looking at the end of the Roman Empire and what changes the 
Romans introduced to Britain. They were then posed with the question “What is the Romans did 
not invade Britain?” They had to come up with positives and negatives to this, as well as think of 
any questions this may raise. It was interesting to see their reactions – they know that invasion is 
a negative thing, but without the Romans we might not be able to read or write, or even have 
somewhere to go to the toilet! 

Our French is still going strong, this week the children were able to say what they did and did not 
have in their house. They then drew the rooms they had in their house and labelled them (in 
French, of course). 

Last Wednesday, the children had a special visitor from SARI come in to do a workshop with 
them all about racism. The children were mature and questioned our visitor on what words were 
and were not unacceptable to use when discussing someone who may be from somewhere 
different to us. 

This week in both maths and English, we recapped prior learning such as perimeter and present 
tense. These were things that came up on their end of year tests that they found tricky. 
However, after some reminding, they were able to complete both tasks! 

Key dates coming up: 

Monday 3rd June – Sports Leaders Training  

Friday 14th June – Non uniform day 

Wednesday 19th June – District Sports  


